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Chris Bork, a junior at Nordonia High School, is
currently enrolled in the Computer Networking
Academy under the guidance of Tim Moore. With an
enduring passion for computers and technology, Chris
found inspiration in his aunt's IT career and even
constructed his own computer a few years back. When
the opportunity arose to join the Computer Networking
Academy at CVCC, Chris readily seized it. Since his
enrolliment, he has observed a marked improvement in
his dedication to learning and expanding his
knowledge, particularly in areas of personal interest
that he aspires to turn into a career.

Post-graduation, Chris intends to pursue a career in cybersecurity. He finds the
diverse student body at CVCC to be one of its most appealing aspects. His advice to
incoming CVCC students is to approach their studies with diligence and to embrace
new programs, even if they appear daunting at first. Chris fondly recalls their video
game party before winter break as his favorite day of class this year.

Recently, Chris secured an internship at Weldon PC, where he specializes in
technology repairs. In his leisure time, he indulges in playing the guitar, outdoor
activities, video games, and cherishing moments with his family. Keep up the
excellent work, Chris!
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